
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: COVID 19 - In-Person Service Cancelled this Sunday 
 
Justin Okamoto 
January 12, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

After much consideration, prayer and discussion our leadership team decided it would be best to not have 

an in person gathering this Sunday. As you know COVID cases have spiked around the country and the 

new variant seems to be spreading quickly regardless of vaccination status.  

 

Within our own community we have several members who have become sick as well.  

 

Please pray for them.  

 

Please enjoy National Family Service with your family in the comfort and safety of your home.  

 

Be on the lookout for further emails regarding our next in person gathering. 

 

Thank you and God Bless. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 


